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NEW YEAR’S DAY
January 1, 2024 - CLOSED

MARTIN LIUTHER KING JR. DAY
January 15, 2024 - CLOSED

PRESIDENTS’ DAY
February 19. 2024 - CLOSED

1558 - 1st Street
Sarasota, FL 34236
(941) 953-6744
Fax: (941) 365-4966
SAMM: (900) 860-5704

www.1streetcu.com

Lobby Hours

Call Center Hours

Monday-Tuesday, Thursday-Friday: 8:15am - 5:00pm

Monday-Tuesday, Thursday-Friday: 5:00pm - 8:00pm
Wednesday: 8:00am - 10:00am

Saturday: 8:00am - 5:00pm

Wednesday: 10:30am - 5:00pm

CELEBRATING THE SEASON AND EXCITING NEWS 
FOR THE NEW YEAR

WINTER ISSUE 2024

LOCATION

HOLIDAY 
CLOSINGS & 
SPECIAL HOURS

As we approach the joyous holiday season, we extend our warmest wishes to you and your 
loved ones. May this festive time be filled with laughter, love, and cherished moments that 
create lasting memories.

In the spirit of the season, we want to express our deepest gratitude for your continued 
patronage and support throughout the year. Your trust in 1st Street Credit Union has played 
a pivotal role in our success, and we are excited to share some exciting developments that will 
enhance your membership experience in the coming year.

We are thrilled to announce the appointment of our new CEO, Mrs. Dawn Gonzalez, and our 
new Vice President Mr. Algis Liskunas their combined years of experience and a commitment 
to innovation will bring fresh perspectives that will guide our credit union to new heights.  
With the help of Vicky, Diane, Chris and the return of Perry and Chad our staff is here to assist 
you with your financial needs.

In response to your feedback and the evolving needs of our members, we are excited to 
inform you that 1st Street Credit Union will be introducing first mortgages in the coming year. 
This addition to our range of services is aimed at providing you with more financial options 
and flexibility as you pursue your homeownership goals.

To better serve you and enhance your online banking experience, we are proud to announce 
a comprehensive redesign of our website. The new layout will prioritize usability and feature 
a more informative design, making it easier for you to access the information you need and 
manage your accounts with greater convenience.

These positive changes reflect our ongoing commitment to your financial well-being and 
satisfaction. We are confident that these enhancements will make your experience with 1st 
Street Credit Union even more enjoyable and rewarding.

As we look forward to a new year filled with promise and possibilities, we want to express our 
heartfelt gratitude once again for your trust and loyalty. Your partnership is the driving force 
behind the positive transformations taking place at 1st Street Credit Union.

May this holiday season bring you joy, peace, and prosperity. We eagerly anticipate the 
opportunity to continue serving you and making your financial journey with us even more 
remarkable.

Warmest regards,

Board of Directors, Supervisory Committee, and the Staff of 1st Street Credit Union 

1st Street Credit Union is an Equal
Housing and Equal Opportunity Lender.



Contact the Branch for information on our upcoming CD 
Specials for 6, 12, or 18 months.

1st Street Credit Union depends on talented, non-paid 
volunteers to help govern the Credit Union.  If you would like 
to be considered for a volunteer role, please email us at 
leadership@1streetcu.com for a volunteer application.

1st Street Credit Union’s Board of Directors are charged with overseeing the operations of the Credit Union and setting goals that it would 
like to see the Management and Staff accomplish.  The Board is comprised of volunteers that are elected by the members of the Credit 
Union at the annual meeting.

COMING SOON

SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE VOLUNTEERS 
NEEDED

HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM THE 1ST 
STREET CREDIT UNION STAFF!

Dawn, Joanne, Vicky, Chad, Chris, Algis, 
Diane, and Perry

Mon, Tues, Thurs & Friday, 8am – 6pm
Wednesday, 10am -6pm 

Saturday, 9am-noon

Dr. Clifford Smith | Randy Boyd | Maggie Sumney | Norman Stockton | Paul Kurtz

April Bryan | Sharon Hurskin | Kathie Micko

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE

Lobby Hours

Call Center Hours

Monday-Tuesday, Thursday-Friday: 8:15am - 5:00pm

Monday-Tuesday, Thursday-Friday: 5:00pm - 8:00pm
Wednesday: 8:00am - 10:00am

Saturday: 8:00am - 5:00pm

Wednesday: 10:30am - 5:00pm
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